
Network Access Permission Denial 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Employee's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Network Access Permission Denial 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We regret to inform you that your request for network access has been denied. This decision is 

based on [insert reason, e.g., security protocols, compliance with company policies, etc.]. 

Please understand that this measure is in place to ensure the security and integrity of our network 

and data. If you believe this decision was made in error, you may appeal by providing additional 

information or documentation to [insert contact information or process for appeal]. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


